
IMPORTANT MESSAGE  
REGARDING GPA CERTIFIED COACH  

MAINTENANCE HOURS REQUIREMENT 

AGE recognizes that GPA Basics and GPA-Recharged (GPA-R) 
sessions must be cancelled due to pandemic guidelines. GPA 

Certified Coaches are asked to contact info@ageinc.ca  
if they are approaching their renewal date and are 

concerned that cancellations will impact their  
Maintenance Hours requirement.  

AGE is committed to supporting GPA Coaches to sustain 
their certification in keeping with our mission to enhance 

the care of older adults by learning together.
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